
 

Tuesday, December 4, 2018 
       The University Club of Cincinnati 

401 E. 4th Street ▪ Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 

Parking is available in the Guilford School Lot after 5:00 pm, located on 4th St. just east of the Club.  
Overflow parking is provided in the Western & Southern garage. 

 

Join us at the GCMFA Annual Meeting & Reception 
for our Keynote Presentation 

 

Assessing the Current Political & Legislative Environment 
 

                     Brendon Cull, Vice President and Chief Operating Officer 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The evening begins at 5:00 p.m. This year we are shaking up the format with a networking 

reception with heavy Hors d’oeuvres and a cash bar, a Sponsor’s Raffle  

for cutting edge technology toys, our annual meeting followed by our keynote speaker. 

Program and Reception $60/person 
Attendance is limited to 120 people 

 

Deadline for Reservations: November 27, 2018 

GCMFA Annual Meeting & Reception 

 

PO Box 31206 
Cincinnati, OH 45231 
513-939-2652 Phone 
1+513-939-2653 Fax 
www.gcmfa.org 
info@gcmfa.org 
 

Executive Board of Trustees: 

 
Chairman & President 
Brenda Fleissner 

EY 
513-612-1597 

brenda.fleissner@ey.com 
 

Treasurer 
Jeff Moeller 
Ultimus Fund Solutions, LLC 

513-587-3445 
jmoeller@ultimusfundsolutions.com 

 
Secretary 
Marc Figgins 

Johnson Mutual Funds 
513-661-3100 

mfiggins@johnsoninv.com 
 
Trustees 

 
Cassandra Borchers 

Thompson Hine, LLP 
513-352-6632 

Cassandra.Borchers@thompsonhine.com 
 
Rick Ille 

PNC Capital Advisors  
513-651-7015 

Richard.ille@PNC.com 
 
Tom Knipper 

Ameritas Investment Partners 
513-632-1681 

tknipper@ameritas.com 
 
Robert Velotta 

Cohen & Company 
216-774-1126 

rvelotta@cohencpa.com 
 
Ryan Wheeler 

Thompson Hine LLP 
513-352-6693 

Ryan.Wheeler@ThompsonHine.com 
 

Terrie Wiedenheft 
Touchstone Investments 
513-362-8242 

terrie.wiedenheft@touchstoneinvestments.com 
 

Brendon Cull is the Senior Vice President and Chief Operating Officer of 

the Cincinnati USA Regional Chamber.  Prior to joining the Chamber, Cull 

was the Senior Director of Government Relations and Regulatory Affairs 

at The Kroger Co.  From 2000-2005, Cull was the Legislative Director and 

Press Secretary for Cincinnati Mayor Charlie Luken.   

Cull is member of the board of the Southwest Ohio Regional Transit 

Authority and the Mercantile Library.   

Originally from Columbus, Ohio, Cull graduated in 1999 from Xavier 

University with a bachelor’s degree in Organizational Communication. 

Cull lives in Clifton with his wife and daughters.  

 


